



Dear Future Second Grader,

	 We are so excited to get to know you!  Second grade will be so much 
fun!  We are sure you are wondering about what school supplies you will need 
for second grade.  We are sending this supply list now due to the many sales 
that occur throughout the summer.  There are a few extra items that would 
be great to bring if your parents give you permission:  


1. glue sticks

2. 2 boxes of crayons 

3. colored pencils and/or markers 

4. a pencil box to hold supplies 

5. one dozen sharpened pencils 

6. two dry erase markers 

7. one highlighter 

8. a folder to bring home papers in 

9. one spiral notebook     

10. headphones/earbuds                                                                                          

	 

	 It would also be helpful to our class if you could bring two boxes of 
Kleenex and a container of disinfectant wipes for the class to share.  We will 
also be using a lot of Ziploc bags for our WEB reading and word study.  We 
will use gallon, quart, and sandwich sizes for different activities and if you 
would like to contribute a box of one of these sizes, it would be greatly 
appreciated.  Please remember these are only suggestions.   

	 We hope you have a wonderful summer!  Enjoy your time off with your 
family and friends.  Remember to read and enjoy good books this summer!  
We look forward to getting to know you better in the Fall!  

                                                              

                                                          	 	 	 Sincerely,

                                                      	 	 	 	 Mrs. Boes

	 	 	 	 	        	 	 	 	 Mrs. Laansma


